MICHELLE WU
BOSTON C1TY COUNCIL

November 12, 2021

The Honorable Maureen Feeney
Office of the City Clerk

One City Hall Square, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

Dear Madam Clerk and Colleagues,

I'am writing to inform you that T will be resigning from my position as Boston City
Councilor At-Large as of 12PM on Tuesday, November 16, 2021. It has been an honor to serve

with you all over the last 8 years, and I look forward to our continued partnership moving
forward.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu
Mayor-Elect, City of Boston
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